
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Miss Holding Celebration Afternoon 
 
Thank you to all who attended and celebrated the 
life of Miss Holding.  The children shared such 
warm and wonderful memories in so many different 
ways.  Your support throughout this time has been 
heart-warming and very special.  There will be 
pictures available on the website of the afternoon 
very soon, so that those of you who were unable to 
make it can share in the moment.   If you still wish 
to contribute to Miss Holding’s charities in her 
memory, you can do this 
via the office.  Her 
charities are Great 
Ormond Street School 
and The Literacy Shed.  
 

Backpacks  
 
As of Monday the 11th December 
we are asking your children not to 
have backpacks in school only 
their blue bag each day and their 
red library bag on their library 
day.   Unfortunately, they are too 
bulky and unnecessary.  All 
equipment is provided for your 
children in school so they do not need to bring 
anything in backpacks.   If your child brings in a 
pack lunch this can come in a small lunch 
box/lunch bag.  Thank You! 

 
Christmas Lunch   
 

Christmas Lunch is on 
Wednesday 20th December.  
Please remember to book lunch 
for your child if you haven’t 
already! 

 
 
Children can wear 
Christmas jumpers or any 
Christmas colours on this 
day.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Christmas Performances 
 
Year 1 and Year 2 
Friday 15th December at 2.15pm 
Ralph the Reindeer 
 
Year 3 and Year 4 
Monday 18th December at 2.00pm 
Waking Up Santa  
 

 
Year 5 and Year 6 
Tuesday 19th December at 2.00pm 
Scrooge’s Green Christmas  
 
Reception - date to follow 
 

 
Nursery 
Cherries – Friday 15th December  
Apples and Pears - Monday 18th December  
 
information will be given directly from the 
Nursery staff 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Last day of Term  
 
Our last day of school this term is 21st December. 
We will be closing at 1:45pm on this day.  
 
As the Christmas holiday approaches, we would 
like to remind you of the school policy concerning 
absences attached to holidays.  If you decide to 
take additional days without obtaining prior 
authorisation, please be aware that you may 
receive a fixed penalty fine. The penalty is £60 per 
child per parent, which must be paid within 21 days 
of the penalty notice. 

 
 

Parkfield Primary School 
Newsletter 

 
Friday, 8th December 2023 

 

Friday 7th September 2012 

 


